
 

KSi Structural Engineers Joins Wallace Design Collective 

April 12, 2022 
 
We’re excited to announce that KSi Structural Engineers has joined Wallace Design Collective, 
effective April 1, 2022. This teaming brings more depth to our firm and makes additional expertise 
and new engineering services available for present and future projects. 
 
Founded in 1999 by Kurt Swensson, Ph.D., PE, KSi Structural Engineers is home to 21 talented 
professionals in Atlanta, Georgia, and Nashville, Tennessee. KSi’s core values, “Listen. Create. 
Deliver.,” mesh perfectly with Wallace’s core purpose and values. They have amassed a diverse 
portfolio of experience in market sectors including healthcare, laboratory, commercial, mission-
critical, higher education and parking garage projects. “KSi has taken this step forward to increase 
our team’s strength, expertise and depth,” Swensson noted. “This step will allow us to add more 
value to each project we do and make each project we do more successful.” 
 
Wallace Design Collective, founded in 1981 by Tom Wallace, PE, SE, as Wallace Engineering • 
Structural Consultants, works nationally across six offices. Over the last 40 years, we have 
expanded our service offerings to include civil engineering, structural engineering, landscape 
architecture, roof consulting, IBC-mandated special inspections, surveying and more. Our staff of 
225+, including KSi’s team, represents some of the most talented professionals in the nation. Our 
project experience includes retail, educational, commercial, industrial, healthcare and forensic 
projects. “We are thrilled to add KSi’s team to ours,” said Tom Hendrick, PE, Chief Executive Officer 
of Wallace Design Collective. “Our core purpose as a firm is to ‘make lives better.’ This alliance 
allows us to touch more lives, strengthen our Atlanta presence and enter the Nashville market, which 
has had phenomenal growth over the last decade.” 
 
The KSi team will continue to operate as KSi Structural Engineers as we make this transition. You’ll 
still have the same contacts and work with the team you know. As we move forward together, KSi 
team members will become members of the Wallace team. They will continue servicing current 
projects for KSi while pursuing new opportunities with Wallace. 
 
Please join us in welcoming KSi Structural Engineers to Wallace Design Collective. For more 
information on KSi, please visit ksise.com. We’re excited to make Wallace an even better partner for 
our clients and the best place to work for our employees. 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://wallace.design/redefine/ksi-joins-wallace/ 


